
LEGAL NOTICE


TOWN OF AVON


BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Assessment Appeals of the Town of Avon will be hearing appeals of assessments on the October 1, 2022 Grand List for motor vehicles.  The scheduled hearings will be held on the following date:
Wednesday, September 27, 2023 –   5:45 p.m. Building #5 1st Floor Conference Room

Dated at Avon, Connecticut this 22nd day of September 2023.
Linda Landi, Secretary

Board of Assessment Appeals

